
Mini-Field Camp at OAI’s  

Gulf Coast Groundwater Research Center 

2768 Barksdale Drive North 

Mobile, Alabama 36606 

5:30 to 8:30 PM 

May 20, 2008 
(18 slots left as of 4/30/08) 

 

The program is an outgrowth of a similar but less involved meeting of the Southwest section of the 

Alabama Geological Society (SWAGS).  The purpose of this program is to allow PGs to brush up on 

some basic field methods common to all groundwater projects while earning pdh credits.  The Alabama 

and Mississippi Boards of Professional Geologist have authorized 3 pdh credits for those attending 

(please check with other states for their recognition of credit). 
 

Last year's program was well received by all in attendance.  This year's program will provide a longer 

time at each station for practicing field methods associated with: 
 

1    Surveying (set-up and completing a well survey) 

2    Conducting water level surveys-correct methods for completing WLS 

3    Potentiometric map preparation and interpretation 

 

Following the fieldwork, the data collected will be reviewed and “graded” with a critique and discussion 

of the findings to follow during a grillout. 
 

Participants are encouraged to register early as space is limited to 25.  Cost of the program is $15 for 

AGS/SWAGS members and $25 for non-members.  Registration at the door is $40.   Make checks 

payable to SWAGS.  Certificates of attendance will be issued. 
 

Please mail your registration and fee to: 

O’Donnell & Associates, Inc. 

767 Lakeside Drive, P202 

Mobile, Alabama 36693 
 

Registration 

Name:   _____________________ 

Company:   _____________________ 

Address:   _____________________ 

City, State Zip _____________________ 

e-mail   _____________________  
 

Driving directions: From the intersection of I-65 and Airport Boulevard, drive east on Airport to Sage 

Avenue (0.8 miles) turning right on Sage.  Drive south on Sage to dead end at Cottage Hill turning left on 

Cottage Hill.  Drive east on Cottage Hill to Brookwood Drive (the third right) and turn into Brookwood 

subdivision.  Take first left and drive to second house on the left.  We’ll be out back. 


